| have received only one report of issues relating to the footpaths of the Parish in the past 2 months.
This relates to footpath 655C to the East of Eardiston where a new fence has been erected which has
effectively changed the path route, | will be contacting the landowner to hopefully resolve this issue.
On 27th June Jon White closed footpath 598B through Menithwood whilst the damaged bridge is
replaced and the landowner clears fallen trees. | have no information regarding how long the path
will be closed.

| am still waiting for delivery of the waymark posts required as promised by the Council on 21st May
but will continue to request them as they are required to clearly mark routes through Menithwood
and Frith Common.

No progress made with landowners (Eardiston and Frith Common) who have been offered self-
closing gates to replace stiles but hopefully this can be closed out soon.

New waymarks have been erected to identify the Byway between Frith Common and Lower Frith
Common.

The rate of vegetation growth is causing obstructions throughout the Parish but | haven’t received
any requests to clear any paths as yet.
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